
 

 

27th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 5 Bringing Books to Life Workshop – Friday 14th March. 

In line with our World Book Day celebrations and our whole school focus on reading for 
pleasure, we have the very exciting opportunity of welcoming a professional dance 
company into our school for the day. West End in Schools will provide a workshop for your 
child and this will culminate in a final performance at the end of the day. This is led by a 
team of professional West End dancers. 

Their Bringing Books to Life dance workshops will give our children a unique insight into 
books by using dance and movement to tell stories. During the dance workshop, the 
choreographer will work with each form group, developing responses to some of our most 
beloved children's books through language, movement and dance.  

The children will be inspired to use their imaginations as they explore the chosen book in a 
new and vibrant way. They use a range of techniques and music, and differentiate each 
session to suit the interests and age of the children. 

The cost of the workshop is £4.65 and payments made via Parent Pay. The children will 
need to attend school in their PE kits suitable; it would be advisable to send in their warmer 
clothes.  
 
Please contact me if you have any further questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
L.Sohal 

 
Mrs Sohal  
Teacher of English 
ls@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
 


